
Postdoc  Position  at  the  Masaryk
University

The  Masaryk  University  opened  the  call  for  applications  to  the  postdoctoral
position in law. Since the call is not limited to any particular branch of law, it may
be of interest to the readers of this blog. Application should be submitted by 31
May  2020  to  vedavyzkum@law.muni.cz,  which  is  also  the  contact  for  any
inquiries.
Further information is available here.
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